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FURTHER DELAY IN DESPATCH OF CIRCULAR

Reference is made to the announcement of Hope Life International Holdings Limited (the 
“Company”) dated 23 July 2021 (the “Announcement”) in relation to, among other things, 
the Placing of the Convertible Bonds under Specific Mandate and the proposed Authorised 
Share Capital Increase, and the announcement of the Company dated 13 August 2021 (the 
“Delay Announcement”) in relation to the delay in despatch of the Circular. Unless the 
context otherwise requires, capitalised terms used in this announcement shall have the same 
meanings as those defined in the Announcement and the Delay Announcement.

As disclosed in the Announcement and the Delay Announcement, it was expected that the 
Circular containing, among other things, (i) further details of the proposed Placing, the 
Convertible Bonds and the proposed Authorised Share Capital Increase; and (ii) a notice 
convening the EGM, will be dispatched to the Shareholders on or before 10 September 2021.

As additional time is required to prepare and finalise certain information to be included in 
the Circular, it is expected that the dispatch of the Circular will be postponed to a date on or 
before 8 October 2021.
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